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The Louis S. and Molly B. Wolk Foundation recently made a $250,000 commitment over five years to 
establish a scholarship fund to support deserving deaf and hard-of-hearing students enrolled at RIT. The 
Louis S. and Molly B. Wolk Foundation Scholarship Fund will enable students who require financial 
assistance to complete their program requirements and earn their college degrees. 

The Wolk Foundation, based in Rochester, strongly supports the non-profit community and has a record 
of assisting deaf students through the establishment of the Wolk Center for Jewish Cultural Enrichment 
for the Deaf at RIT in 1996 and now the establishment of the scholarship fund. 

"The continued involvement of the Wolk Foundation in assuring the success of deaf and hard-of-hearing 
students in college through scholarship assistance addresses our top priority in meeting the needs of our 
students. We are deeply grateful for their support," says Dr. Robert Davila, RIT vice president for NTID. 
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